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April 5, 2004 

  

The Board of Brown County Commissioners met in regular session with the following 

members present: Chairman Glen Leitch, Steve Roberts and Warren Ploeger. Also 

present were County Clerk Debbie Parker and Deputy County Clerk Marla Hathhorn.  

Glen Leitch opened the meeting at 8:00 a.m. 

  

TREASURER 

Cheryl Lippold, Treasurer, discussed the early deadline of May 10
th

 for paying the first 

half of the 2003 taxes. Lippold will remind taxpayers of the early deadline by advertising 

with the local newspapers and radio.  

  

SHERIFF 

Lamar Shoemaker, Sheriff, discussed possible county-wide law enforcement 

consolidation. Riley County, who has county-wide enforcement, was contacted for a 

possible consultation. Riley County Commissioner Alvan Johnson has offered to meet 

with the Brown County officials. A future meeting between the Brown County 

Commissioners, Sheriff Shoemaker and Riley County Commissioner Johnson is 

tentatively scheduled for April 19 in Manhattan.  

  

MINUTES 

Motion by Warren Ploeger to approve the March 31, 2004 minutes. Seconded by Steve 

Roberts. Motion carried.    

  

Motion by Steve Roberts to adjourn. Seconded by Warren Ploeger. Motion carried.  

Meeting adjourned at 10:50 a.m. The next meeting will be held Friday, April 9, 2004, to 

canvass the votes from the April 6, 2004 General Election. 

 


